Question on Notice
No. 645
Asked on 9 May 2006

MRS MENKENS— asked the Minister for Emergency Services (MR PURCELL) -

QUESTION:

With reference to Question on Notice No. 318 in relation to his departmental
capital works program in which it was revealed that expenditure to date for the
replacement of the Ayr Fire Station was only $112,000 with a budgeted
expenditure balance of $1.214m—

(1) What is the reason for the delay in consultation with the key stakeholders?
(2) What were the difficulties in developing the scope of the project?

(3) When will the Ayr Fire Station be completed and fully commissioned?

(4) Of the $112,000 that has been expended to date will he provide the details of
this expenditure?

ANSWER:

Question on Notice No. 318 makes no reference to Ayr Fire Station.



